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TO: Depot Network 

DATE: February 10, 2025 

RE: Depot Relocation: Leduc 

 

LEDUC, Alta. – The Beverage Container Management Board (BCMB) has received an application from the 
Leduc Bottle Depot permit holder to relocate the depot. The proposed location is Units 16 and 17, 5906 
50th St., Leduc, replacing the current site at 6117 46A St. 
 
The BCMB is in the process of reviewing the application and invites feedback on the proposed move 
from the Alberta Depot Network and directly affected businesses and individuals. 
 
Any person or business directly affected by the relocation may submit written concerns via email to the 
BCMB by 12:00 p.m. on Wednesday, March 12, 2025. Please reference “Leduc Relocation” in the subject 
line. Please note that any feedback received may be shared with the applicant for review and comment. 
 
All inquiries regarding the Leduc relocation can be directed to Taylor Jones, Depot Siting Analyst at 587-
412-5624 or tjones@bcmb.ab.ca.  
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